Dear KVYSO students and family members!

Welcome to our 2019-2020 Season! We had a fun afternoon picnic at the Bartol camp! Families had a good time gathering for swimming and sailing and enjoyed a wonderful potluck dinner. Thank you to the Bartol/Moss family for offering your home for us to meet!

We want to extend a special thank you to the founding board members for their hard work. Sarah Thompson, Ilana Gilg, Letticia Huttman, Anita Jerosh, Betsy Kobayashi, and Christina Kennedy. Your work on the website and social media, grant applications, setting up the non-profit organization, and securing the space at UMA made for a wonderfully successful first year. Thank you to our conductors Jinwook Park, Dan Keller, and thank you to our wind sectional leader Chris Montmeny for your inspiring leadership. Lastly, but not least, thank you to the mentors, parents, and students. We made beautiful music last year, and this year promises to be just as successful!

Please welcome our new board members! We are pleased to introduce Gina Post (President), Raffael Scheck (Vice President) Christine Little (Secretary), and Stephanie Taylor (Website and Social Media guru). Betsy Kobayashi will continue as Education/Executive Director and Lisa Whitney will stay on as Treasurer. Lori Scheck has been selected as the orchestra manager. Our website will be updated soon with bios and photos of the new members, so please visit our website soon and often at www.kvyso.org

The first rehearsal is on September 17th at UMA. KVYO with Dan Keller will rehearse from 6:30pm-7:30pm. KVYS with Jinwook Park will be from 6:15 pm-8:45 pm. **Parents of both orchestras, please stay for a brief meeting at 6:30pm on September 17th**. The kids are making beautiful music! However, there is so much behind the scenes that needs to happen to keep the organization afloat, and we would like to meet with you to discuss these potential tasks (publicity and fund raising).

The tuition for KVYO is \$150 and for KVYSO is \$300. Please send a payment of at least \$150 to: KVYSO Attn: Lisa Whitney PO Box 604 Manchester, ME 04351 by the first rehearsal (or bring to rehearsal). If you have questions regarding payments or scholarship, please contact Lisa at kvyso.acct@gmail.com. Financial Aid form can be downloaded from the website.

Lastly, included is a code of conduct form that must be signed and returned by all students and parents to me (Lori Scheck) before or at the first rehearsal. Parents, please review this document with your child. All topics on the conduct form are important and necessary. I am happy to answer any questions, so do not hesitate to contact me.

We are looking forward to an amazing year of music!

Betsy Kobayashi Education (Executive) Director info@kvyso.org Lori Scheck Orchestra Manager info@kvyso.org www.kvyso.org ~ info@kvyso.org ~ KVYSO PO Box 604 Manchester, ME 04351

Please visit our website: www.kvyso.org Or, find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/KVYSOrchestras

Questions? Contact info@kvyso.org

TUITION FORM

KVYSO tuition: \$300/year

Student name:	
Parent Name:	
Address:	-
	-
Phone:	
Other Phone:	
Instrument:	-
Enclosed is my payment for participation in the KVYSO for 2019-2020 (circle one below)
KVYO tuition: \$150/year	